
T H E  M O N T H L Y  O W L
T H E   P R E - S C H O O L  R O O M  F E B R U A R Y  N E W S L E T T E R  

Hello Pre-School Families and Kiddos! 
We are saying goodbye to January and welcoming the
month of February. We are excited to have our Owls
make connections between topics in STEM, art,
reading and more, as we explore the theme of
Valentine's Day. Additionally, February is National
Children's Dental Health Month. We will be
incorporating lessons on the importance of our dental
health. We will expand on previously learned about
information, as well as grow our writing skills,
number knowledge, and letter recognition. 

Tuesday ,  February 2 
   Groundhog day
Fr i day ,  February 12
   valent ine 's  day celebrat ion
Sunday ,  february 14
   Valent ine 's  Day 
Monday ,  February 15

The L i ttle  Nest  i s  CLOSEd  
for  pres i dent 's  day ! !  

happy b i rthday !
happy b i rthday to our

February owl !
Bette
   February 6 

Important  dates  

IMPORTANT NEWS! 
Please remember to bring
in any Valentine's goodies
by Wednesday, February
10 so that we may send

them home with our T/TH
kiddos! Thank you in
advance and Happy

Valentine's Day!  



REMINDER!
We will continue spending as much
time as we can outside. We ask that
your Owl comes to school wearing
proper winter attire. We will send snow
pants home at the end  of every week.
Please feel free to let us know if you
need your Owl's pants taken home on a
different day. 
Additionally, please remember to bring
your Owl's labeled water bottle daily.
Thank you!

TEACHER UPDATE!
Ms. Natalie will be leaving The Little
Nest come March as she begins student
teaching and prepares to graduate in
June. Her final day in the preschool
room will be Friday, March 5. We will
miss her greatly and wish her luck in
her future endeavors!  

WELCOME!
A warm welcome to Abigail and
Lazarus who have transitioned into the
preschool room. The preschool
teachers are kiddos thrilled to get to
know our new friends and help them
flourish!  

CONNECTING SCHOOL AND HOME 

practicing the correct way of holding
writing utensils
tracing your name
identifying shapes 
naming colors
identifying numbers 1-20 (counting)
going over the alphabet, as well as
recognizing upper and lower case
letters 

We kindly ask to continue integrating
many of the skills we learn at school, at
home with your Owls! Our main
priorities have been:

This month, we will be covering the
letters O, P, Q, and R. We will continue
sending out weekly notes with out letter
of the week, as well as the sight words
we will be covering. Please feel free to
reach out with any questions, or if you
would like any resources for the skills
our Owl's are developing. 

Natalia Narajczyk

Natalia Narajczyk


